
 

Partner Agency Announcement 

  
 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

CTFB will be closed for all agency pick-ups and deliveries on Wednesday 

2/1/23. If you would like to reschedule a delivery or pick up currently set for 

2/1, please email agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org with your request 

ASAP. 

 

We will be in touch with partners on Wednesday 2/1 to confirm reschedule 

requests, and to provide updates regarding plans for Thursday 2/2. 

 

If you would like to request delivery of an additional order that you have not 

already placed, please fill out this form. Additional orders may be delivered 

Thursday 2/2-Saturday 2/4 as capacity allows. 

  
 

 

Contact the Team 
512.684.2503 | agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org 
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